
 

Date: ____________  
  

Attn: Justin Martin, Director of Public Works  
City of Marco Island  
1310 San Marco Rd 
Marco Island, FL 34145  
  
Re:    Sprinkler heads located in right-of-way  
 
          Job Address: ____________________  

         Permit#: _______________________  
  This letter will serve as notification that all sprinkler heads installed in the right-
of-way by owners or contractors will be no closer than twelve inches (12”) and no 
farther than twenty-four inches (24”) from the front edge of the sidewalk toward 
the street. Also, City of Marco Island will assume no responsibility for damaged 
heads and damaged lines in right-of-way during maintenance and routine cleaning 
of swale.  
  

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this matter.  
  

Owner Name: __________________  
  

Owner Signature: __________________  
  

State of __________ , County of __________  
Sworn to and subscribed before me this ____ day of ____________, 20 ___, 
by ________________ , who is personally known to me, or who has produced 
____________________ as identification.  

________________________________  
Signature of Notary  
________________________________                                        (seal)  
Printed or Typed Notary Name   

  
   City of Marco Island  

  
SPRINKLER HEAD LOCATED IN RIGHT OF WAY  
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